
General news 

Next meeting: 25th September 10:00 - 11:30 

Main Collaboration meetings scheduled in August / September / October

à ALICE Calendar
 23-29 August MiniWeek (this_week) https://indico.cern.ch/event/1439770/

9-12 September 159th LHCC Week: https://indico.cern.ch/event/1423176/ 
7-11 October Upgrade Week (Krakow) https://indico.cern.ch/event/1415726/ [early registration deadline 15/9]

à ePIC Calendar
 6 September: General Meeting https://indico.bnl.gov/event/24422
 13 September: Early Physics Discussion and Workshop https://indico.bnl.gov/event/24432
 27 September: ePIC Italy General Meeting [ TBC ] 

+ 110th Congress of Italian National Physical Society (SIF) https://2024.congresso.sif.it
9-13 September @ Bologna

+ ALICE Physics Week + Board meetings https://agenda.infn.it/event/41652/overview
2-6 December @ Salerno
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Scoping document submitted to LHCC: 
https://indico.cern.ch/event/1446829/contributions/6091610/attachments/2912061/5109436/ALICE3_Scoping_Doc_v1_LHCC.pdf

https://indico.cern.ch/event/1446829/contributions/6091610/attachments/2912061/5109436/ALICE3_Scoping_Doc_v1_LHCC.pdf


No ECAL?



Decrease the magnetic field?

But the the achievable significance in various physics channels doesn’t change really too much!



Decrease the acceptance (|h| < 2) + the magnetic field?

in general: no possibility to study dependance on rapidity of physics observables
impact on D-D0bar correlation but correlation function
measurement still good

obvious big acceptance impact on UPC…

v3



Decrease the acceptance (|h| < 2, |h| < 1 == L3) + the magnetic field?
v3b

bRICH |h| < 0.8

no impact on HF

and not dramatic on di-electrons



Costs…



Go back to the glory L3 magnet? (|h|<1)
no D+ - D+s separation

L3 magnet not suitable for scenarios v1 and v2, but…. 

Note: L3 magnet would cost (operate it + refurbishment) 13 MCHF
(== 1/3 of a new 2T magnet)



Go back to the glory old TPC?
• it would keep L3 magnet
• could skip TOF outer layer?
• impact on integrated luminosity

- and/or à TOF+RICH integration?

• option not discussed in descoping document
• waiting for LHCC outcomes (it will not be a yes/no…)
• pressure on existing TOF… (MRPC)
• pressure on IT TOF resolution



Something different….





Today we “restart” from TOF status mainly + planning TS2


